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Dear Roger,

I have learned with profound sadness  that Ven. Lama Zopa Rinpoche began his 
meditation this morning in the Kopan Monastery in Nepal. 

In my heart is the memory of His precious teachings, His immense loving kindness, 
His tireless altruism, His empathy, His smile.


I had been linked to Ven. Lama Zopa Rinpoche by a deep and fraternal friendship 
since when, as children, we left Tibet invaded by China and found refuge in India 
where we were fellow students for many years. 


We had recently met on my birthday at Namgyal Monastery School in 
Dharamshala. It had been an opportunity to remember the affection that united us 
and how much Ven. Lama Zopa Rinpoche had done for the diffusion of the 
Buddhist Dharma in the world by creating a vast network of study and meditation 
centers. Ven. Lama Zopa and His master Ven. Lama Yeshe were amazing teachers 
that spread the Buddhist Dharma and the tradition of Lama Tzong Khapa all over 
the world, benefiting countless human beings. 


Dear friend, I feel your same sadness and I join you in the prayers  with the wish 
that Ven. Lama Zopa Rinpoche may soon return to us and be of help to all sentient 
beings again.


Ven. Lama Thamthog Rinpoche, 

Abbot of the Namgyal Monastery of Dharamshala and spiritual guide of Ghe Pel 
Ling of Milan, of Phendelling Vietnam, of Ghe Pel Ling Canarias and of the Tenzin 
Cio Ling Center of Sondrio, 


and all the students 
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